
Info 
Replied (Fri, 29 Oct 2021 at 4:07 PM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Dear Jordan, 
  
Thanks for reaching out to us. 
  
Mr. Carson’s accusations are completely false. 
It is within citizens’ First Amendment right to inform the public on issues that they deem important. 
Given Mr. Carson’s close tie with Redmond Mayor Birney, who breached public trust, and grossly 
mishandled the Redmond HTH homeless hotel project, we believe his PDC complaint was politically 
charged to silence public free speech. 
Mr. Carson claimed that Safe Eastside PAC was behind those grassroots activities, and accused Safe 
Eastside PAC for PDC violation. We’d like to request Mr. Carson to provide solid evidences, not witch 
hunt, to back up his claims and accusations. 
  
Thank you 
  
Kan Qiu 
Safe Eastside PAC 
(425)588-8011 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13056659311

